
 

 

 

  

Why come to 
playgroup? 

 
Playgroup is a fun way to: 
 

• meet other children and 
families 

• have a wide range of play 
experiences 

• spend time together having 
fun 

• talk, sing, read, play and 
discover 

• become part of our school 
and parish community 

• build relationships  
• wonder and explore 

together 
 

Henley Parish Playgroup 
Star of the Sea School 

Tuesdays (School Terms) 
9:30am – 11am 

OLSH CHURCH HALL 

420 Seaview Rd, Henley Beach 

Following 9am Mass 

 
Insert school  

logo here 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

EVERYONE JOINS IN DURING 

GROUP TIME @ PLAYGROUP  
 

 
Playgroup Coordinator 

Kylie Casey 

8115 7400 
kcasey@star.catholic.edu.au 



 

 

Welcome to our 
Playgroup 

 
We offer a fun place for you 
and your child to play and 
learn together and to become 
a part of our community. 

Children are learning from the 
moment they are born and 
they mostly learn from 
playing along with you. 

We offer experiences for you 
to play, talk, sing and read 
with your child and with other 
families. 

Our playgroup is part of the 
Supported Playgroups in 
Catholic Education (SPiCE) 
program. 

Families with children aged 
birth to four are welcome to 
attend. 

What we do at 
Playgroup 

 
Playgroup starts at 9:30am 
and you can stay until 11am. 
 
Most of the session will be 
time for you and your child to 
play together and with others. 
Explore the activities at your 
own pace with your child 
leading the way. 

 
We also have times for 
reading, singing and eating. 
Look at the routine on the 
board in the hall for more 
details. 

Please bring: 

• A healthy snack NO NUTS 
• Water bottle 
• $5 per family each week 

to cover resources 

What is a Supported 
Playgroup? 

A supported playgroup has a 
coordinator who plans and 
runs the session each week. 

Our coordinator has 
undertaken the SPiCE Training 
and they attend workshops 
every year so they can bring 
you new and exciting learning 
experiences. 

Our playgroup includes lots of 
literacy, numeracy and STEM 
as part of our play… Did you 
know that children are learning 
all of this through play and that 
you can help them?  

At Henley Parish Playgroup we 
have volunteers who can also 
support you to play and learn 
with your child, making it 
easier when you have 2 or 
more children. 


